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Jason Casper
Director, Reactors

Andy Beckwith
Director, Fuels

Please respond to:

June Love
DSG Secretariat
Dounreay.com
Traill House
7 Olrig Street
Thurso, Caithness, KW14 7BJ

Tel: 01847 890886
Fax:     01847 893459
Email: info@dounreaystakeholdergroup.org

Dear Jason and Andy

PRESENTATION ON DFR DECOMMISSIONING AT JUNE DOUNREAY STAKEHOLDER GROUP
MEETING

I am writing to extend DSG thanks to you both for the presentation on DFR decommissioning
you provided to us at the June public meeting.

We discussed your presentation at both the Socio Economic and Site Restoration sub groups
held in July and all members agreed that the presentation you gave to us was very informative,
interesting and pitched at the right level for our members who are essentially non-nuclear
representatives.

Thank you both once again and we look forward to hearing about the continued progress at the
reactors in due course.

Yours sincerely

Sent electronically without signature

David Flear
DSG Chairman

cc. Mark Rouse Dounreay Managing Director
Nigel Lowe NDA Head of Programme


